
Dear students, 
 
On behalf of the dean, we would like to draw your attention to the elections for the Faculty 
Council of our Faculty BMS, which will be held from 20 May – 24 May. This year there will be 
elections for students only. 
 
The Electoral committee pulled up the electoral register for students on 6 March 2019. Only 
if your name is included in this register you can be a candidate for membership of the 
Faculty Council and are able to cast a vote in the election.  
The electoral register is present for inspection at Ravelijn (3250) during working hours and 
Cubicus (B322) from 9.00 – 12.30. You can check if you are on the list from Thursday 7 March 
- Thursday 14 March. 
 
Please check if you are registered correctly. Lodge objections at the dean ultimately 26 
March 2019 by email: decaan-bms@utwente.nl. 
 
The Electoral Committee BMS 
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